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Call  for Papers: UK Cemetery Colloquium

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Papers are  invited for the University of York's Sixth Colloquium on

Cemeteries, May  20th, 2005. This day event comprises an informal meeting

of researchers in  all disciplines with an interest in cemeteries, with a

particular focus on new and emerging research. Previous events have

included papers from sociologists, historical archaeologists, landscape

architects,  archaeologists, historians and social policy researchers.

Postgraduates are especially welcome.

A now traditional feature of the Colloquium is informal drinks - in one  of

York's many, many traditional hostelries, and a meal on the preceding

night. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Abstracts of no more than 300 words (in either word or wordperfect  format)

should be sent to: Dr Julie Rugg, Cemetery Research Group, University of

York, Heslington, York, YO10 5DD. E-mail submissions can be  sent to

jr10@york.ac.uk . The deadline for abstract submissions is 28th  February

2005. It should be noted that the cost of attending the event is £20,

including lunch and refreshments. A limited number of rooms have been

reserved on campus for anyone requiring bed and breakfast accommodation the

night before the event. The rooms are available for £32 pp. For  further

details contact Julie Rugg at the above e-mail or on 01904 321484.

More information about the York Cemetery Research Group:

http://www.york.ac.uk/inst/chp/crg/index.htm

